
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 5/7/2014 1:25:13 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: PG&E

Hi

What happened with PG&E’s application for an economic development rate? Was a decision 
made?

Marzia Zafar - Director, Policy & Planning Division

California Public Utilities Commission | zaf@cpuc.ca.gov | 415-703-1997
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